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Reported Issue - QPP Production 
Reports and Dashboards 
Affected Customer: QPP Service Center Agents and Leads 

The following issue has been reported and is currently being investigated. 

Issue Reported: QPP Production reports and dashboards are displaying without any data. 

What to Expect: We are working to have those Production reports and dashboards updated. 

We apologize for the disruption of service and are working quickly to resolve the issue. 

   

If you need additional information, contact us: 
   

     Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
     Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 
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